
Dundalk Cockle Fishery 2024 
 
Fishing for cockles in Dundalk Bay is restricted to permit holders only. Applications 

for 2024 permits are now being invited for vessels that have already established track 

record with the Department of Agriculture, Food & the Marine in the Dundalk cockle 

fishery in the years 2009-2013 or vessels that have acquired the capacity of a vessel 

with such established track record.  

To check eligibility and for further details, please see:  

http://www.fishingnet.ie/dcf2017/#d.en.72241 

 

Closing date for receipt of applications: 5pm on Tuesday, 30 April 2024 

Enquiries to inshore@agriculture.gov.ie 
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